
 
 

The Organization of American States (OAS) 
is organizing an International Seminar "Innovative Experiences in 
Effective Public Management and Regional Cooperation Strategies" 

 

On September 21st, the OAS will held an International Seminar 
"Innovative Experiences in Effective Public Management and Regional 
Cooperation Strategies" which will have Ministers and high level officials from 
different countries of the Americas as speakers; as well as international 
organizations as participants such as the Organization for Economic Cooperation 
and Development (OECD), the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB), the 
Development Bank of Latin America (CAF) and the Organization of American 
States (OAS). 

 The event, funded by the Government of Canada, will present different 
innovative experiences of the countries of the Americas on Effective Public 
Management. Similarly, it will disseminate strategies of international cooperation 
aimed at strengthening the institutional and administrative systems of the 
countries. 

 Also, this event will present the different actions and paths of cooperation 
that the Department of Effective Public Management (DEPM) at the OAS 
promotes in the region in pursuit of the objectives of the OAS Charter and the 
Inter-American Democratic Charter. 

 For more information please contact Hugo Inga at: HInga@oas.org or at: 
202 458 3733. 


